WOODHAVEN-BROWNSTOWN SCHOOL DISTRICT

Learning and Leading for Tomorrow

Administration Offices and Board of Education 24821 Hall Road, Woodhaven, MI 48183 Phone 734.783.3300 • Fax 734.676.3262 greathm@wbsdweb.com

Mark Greathead Superintendent

February 19, 2021

Dear Woodhaven-Brownstown School District Resident,

Every year the Woodhaven-Brownstown School District proudly serves more than 5,500 students in our community — a community that values family, education, and hard work. As both the Superintendent and a parent in the District, I see first-hand the unwavering dedication of our teachers, principals, and support staff to make our District a remarkable place for student growth and achievement.

Our schools have become a great source of pride for our community. We are fortunate to live in a place where parents, grandparents, and community members celebrate and share the many excellent educational opportunities provided to our children. As a collective, we have worked hard to make our District a *Destination for Excellence*, not only by optimizing our students' educational experiences, but also by strategically budgeting and updating each of our eight school buildings.

After a careful assessment of facility needs, and in alignment with our vision for the District, we are asking the community to vote on a **no-tax-rate-increase** bond program on Tuesday, May 4. The bond program will improve every school in the District, with a focus in four areas:

- 1. Facility Improvements
- 3. Program Enhancements
- 2. Technology & Equipment
- 4. Athletic Field, Playground, & Site Improvements

A more detailed list of all the projects appears on the District's website, www.mywbsd.org.

In this election, every vote is important. Please make sure you vote on May 4 at the polls or any time after March 19 by absentee ballot. For your convenience, a breakdown of the ballot language is included with this letter. If you have questions or need more information, please call or email me directly or go to the District's website and click on 2021 Bond Proposal.

With the community's support, we want to ensure that Woodhaven-Brownstown School District remains a *Destination for Excellence*. Our vision is that our schools and educational facilities remain a source of community pride for generations to come and continue to provide the best educational experience possible for our students. Thank you for your continued support of the WBSD.

Sincerely,

Mark Greathead Superintendent

Mark Granthand

Woodhaven-Brownstown School District